“Section lll is specifically for parishes that are merging. This section
has not been included in your binder to save paper and printing, and
to avoid confusion for parishes that are linking and

partnering. However, if your parish would like to review Section Il to
know what merging parishes are doing, please contact Cathy Mayer
and she will send you this section.”



